
From: Sen.Bewley  
Sent: Monday, July 25, 2016 11:51 AM 
To: Kelley, Margit <Margit.Kelley@legis.wisconsin.gov> 
Subject: Study Committee meeting 
 

Dear Senator Nass and Committee Members, 
 
I am very sorry I am not able to attend the first meeting of the Study Committee on Volunteer 
Firefighter and Emergency Medical Technician Shortages.   
 
As you are probably aware a large area of my Senate district was hit with strong storms two 
weeks ago that resulted in significant damage to roads, bridges, and property throughout the 
region.  As you are meeting in Madison, I will be touring the storm damage with representatives 
from FEMA. 
 
I look forward to working with you to address the challenges rural areas of the state are facing 
regarding the shortage of  volunteer firefighters and emergency medical technicians. 
 
Sincerely 
 
Janet Bewley 
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